
  

Annual General 

Meeting 

 

Tuesday 14th January 2020 @ 4pm 

Committee members in attendance  

Vicky Singh (Chair) 

Emma Hall (Vice Chair) 

Becky Stanley 

Jenny Blaze 

Kelly Beighton 

 

Visitors in attendance 

Gary Gentle 

Ushpinder Chutti 

 

Apologies  

Stacy Brindley 

 

Vicky led the meeting by handing out some notes as a 
summary of the AGM. Minutes taken by J Blaze. The 



FOBS accounts for 2019 were shared in summary but full 
accounts and bank book were available also. Our school 
business manager had summarised that the accounts 
were up to date and correct. We reviewed events from 
last year and thought some changes could be made this 
year. Accounts were reviewed and we were reminded 
we still need to add another name to the bank account. 

We then discussed up and coming events with some new 
ideas of Breakfast with Santa, a Summer Fun Day and an 
evening on the Polar Express event. 

We will continue to promote our events using the school 
website and the school Facebook page, this has proved 
to be successful this last year. 

There was a vote for re-election of committee members 
and there was no change.  

Mr Gentle thanked us all for our continued support and 
dedication and also indicated that it is a shame that 
more parents are not on board. 

AOB – New BBQ needed for 2020, new location of FOBS 
notice board to be arranged and repaired and the lack of 
storage for our FOBS resources is becoming a problem, 
ideas needed. 

Vicky answered any questions, reported on forthcoming 
events and thanked everyone for attending. Meeting 
was brought to a close. 

 


